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Happy Holidays District 55!
2020 has been a year that has tried the resilience of our community and I am proud to say we have made it through.

Expectancy is the atmosphere for miracles, and I hope and pray everyone is positioning themselves for 2021.

The holiday season is upon us, and I pray you and your family have a safe, pleasant, and positive holiday season. Thank you for 
entrusting me again with the joyous responsibility to represent all of you in the 55th Assembly District. Per CDC guidelines, 
gatherings with family and friends who do not live with you can increase the chances of getting or spreading COVID-19 or the flu. I 
am working hard to ensure our community is equipped with the necessary PPE to get through these trying times. Please reach out 
to my office with any reasonable PPE requests. 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact my office at walkerl@nyassembly.gov or (718) 342-1256. My 
staff and I are always willing to assist you.

May this new year find our district, the community, and the city stronger and more focused on necessary changes. 

Happy Holidays from my family to yours!

For more information about this or any other community issue, contact me at:
Assemblywoman Latrice Monique Walker • 400 Rockaway Avenue, 2nd Floor • Brooklyn, NY 11212 • 718-342-1256 • walkerl@nyassembly.gov

Assembly Member Walker with the late Mayor 
David Dinkins,  December 2018


